
  

“Ruff, Ruff, Bow Wow, Roar!” 

 (Translation “Hello Lions”) 

  
    

Dear Lions Clubs, 

I am calling on District 1A Clubs that have NOT yet contributed to our World 
Service Day Project, and those who have but find themselves with some extra 
money for a GREAT cause. The Leader Dog for the Blind Capital Campaign to 
rebuild and refurbish their kennels. These funds are dedicated and do not go into 
the general funds.   
 
Let’s have a little FRIENDLY Competition.  Currently the number of Northside and 
Southside clubs that donated is equal. All you have to do is send a check for 
Leader Dog to me and you are entered in “The Barking Rights Competition”.   
 
Please make your donations to Leader Dog and send to me. I record and send 
them on.  Remember, by contributing to this project you are helping fulfill our 
Lions Mission to help Blind and Visually Impaired people. 
 
Thank you to all for supporting the World Service Day Project.   Woof! (Doggie 
thanks). 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
 
 
Lion Sandy Hoffmann 
6403 Hoffman Terrace 
Morton Grove, Il 60053-1411 
 
 


